Regular Monthly Meeting June 10, 2004

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, June 10, 2004, 7:00 pm at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Sherry Wehr and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by William Albertini to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by William Albertini to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Public Comment:

Mr. William Alexander, stated that mowing needs to be done along the roadways.

Mr. Jim Bintrim asked if pension monies released were done so in accordance with the township code.

Mr. Lee Pears, asked if anything could be done with the collapsed pipe next to the fire hall in Castlewood.

Mr. Bob Hinton, asked if the new entrance for St. Vitus Cemetery will have a berm and culvert.

Mr. Dave Dowdell, stated that there is a water leak on Aiken Road.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by William Albertini to adjourn.